Public Notice

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE LAGUNA COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT , ¢
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA, STATE OF CALIFORNIA
NOTICE OF FIRST AND SECOND PUBLIC HEARINGS

Notice is hereby given that public hearings will be held by the Board of Directors of the Laguna
County Sanitation District (Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors) on July 12 and August
2,2011 at 9:00 a.m. or shortly thereafter, in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room in the
Betteravia Government Center at 511 East Lakeside Parkway, Santa Maria and in the Board
Hearing Room on the fourth floor of the County Administration Building in Santa Barbara,
respectively, to take public testimony on the proposed ordinance revising service charges and
fees and to consider adoption the ordinance and resolution regarding the collection of said
charges on the tax rolls. A copy of a report with the proposed amounts can be seen during

business hours at the Santa Maria office of the Santa Barbara County Public Works Department,
620 West Foster Road, Santa Maria, California.



